VCAT Hearing date set for 17 April 2013 – time to get ready!
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         Dear Resident,
APPLICATION TO BUILD 6 UNITS  AT 25 MADELINE STREET 
You would have received your letter from VCAT notifying you of the hearing date set for the developer’s appeal against the Council’s refusal to grant their planning permit in this matter.

That date is set for 17 April – which is surprisingly close given the backlog of planning matters before VCAT, so we need to get together and plan what we need to do to get ready for the hearing. Our apologies that this is so close to Easter and school holidays but we don’t have much choice.
Please come to a meeting on
Tuesday 26 March 2013

7.00pm

26 Madeline street

The meeting will discuss and decide on:
· Contents of our Submission to VCAT

· What we can do to make sure Council continues to fight hard on this matter 
· Making sure we get as many people to come to the hearing as possibly can (we know this is hard as we have busy lives but it does make an impact)

· What to do if you ticked the box that says you want to appear at the VCAT hearing, but are now not able to be there (we will have some forms there for you to sign to give your right to appear to another objector as your representative if you wish to do so)
· Add names to our phone and email contact list so we can communicate developments to you in a quick and effective manner

RSVP would be appreciated whether you can come to the meeting or not by contacting Georgie Kimmel on 0425 784 815 or via email at georgie.kimmel@amwu.asn.au 
Contact Details – we need to be able to keep in touch:
We would really appreciate your contact details – both a telephone  number and an email address if you have one – it is very labour intensive doing letter box drops all the time. Of course your details would not be given out to anyone else outside the group involved in this campaign, and would not be used for any other purpose without your permission.
You can pass on your contact details to me via the mobile number and email address above.
I hope to speak with you soon and see you at the meeting and thank you for your concern,

GEORGIE
26 MADELINE STREET
